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Meeting Venue 
At the last General Meeting it was decided to hold future meetings at the Lenah Valley 
RSL Club. The starting time was changed to 7.30 pm. 
 

Shack Booking and the website 
The club website is being re-developed and will include an online shack booking system. 
The present booking system at Bridges Bros will cease on June 30th with all bookings 
after this date being done through the website. If you do not have internet access 
bookings can be done through the Secretary or another member. 
 
Shack keys and Key Register – from July 1st members who wish to use the shacks will 
need their own key. These will be available from the club for a charge of $5. Names of 
those with keys will be recorded on a key register. 
 
If you want a key please let Pete Murphy know by June 19th – 
secretary@tasmanianflytyersclub.org or 62430288 or 0439424568.   

 

If you already have a key please also let the Secretary know so your name can be 

included in the register.  
 
Notice of meeting 
The next General Meeting will be at the Lenah Valley RSL Club on June 21st starting at 
7.30 pm. Luci Wilkins will give a fly tying demonstration and the new club website and 
shack booking system will be shown. 

 
Activities 
The recent Tiger Hut tying weekend organised by Lyndon Cubbins was very successful 
with 14 members attending. A full report will be in the next issue of the Vice.  
 
Upcoming events and dates: 
July  18 Snowy Ranges Field Day John Smith 
 19  Deadline for Vice articles John Smith 
 19 Monthly Meeting (Lenah Valley RSL) 
 24 Annual Dinner 
 
The Snowy Ranges Field Day was very well attended last year. It is a great opportunity 
for kids (and big kids) to catch a large fish. Cost will be $20 per adult (children free) for 
fishing and a barbeque lunch. 
 
The committee has decided to hold the Annual Dinner at the Lenah Valley RSL, so 
please make a note of the date.  
 

 
 



Fly Tying evenings 
Doug Miller will again host these on Wednesdays at 7.30 pm starting on June 15th. Doug 
has moved to 1 Corinth St, Howrah and now has a very comfortable, large, detached 
room specifically set up for tying. He can be contacted on 6247 7407. 

 
Applications for membership 
The Committee has received the following nominations. These will be considered at the 
committee meeting on June 9th. 
 

Applicant  Tim Urbanc Stephen Butler 

Nominator Jason Garrett Mark Aspinall 

Seconder Craig Granquist David O’Brien 

 
 
Pete Murphy 
Secretary. 


